
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

December 2, 2014 

7:00 PM 

 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by SONA Vice President, Ken Pryor, in the absence of 

SONA President Ed Schwarz. 

 

In attendance were 7 members of SONA and 3 guests. 

 

Meeting minutes from the November 4th meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

The Treasurer sent in his report of the SONA bank balance, which remains unchanged at 

$2,176.33. 

 

Old Business: 

1. An update on the White Oak Savanna was given 

 

New Business: 

1. A new SONA secretary will be recruited to replace Brenda Perry. 

2. Christine Hollenbeck from the Clackamas River Water Providers gave a presentation 

about the West Linn water supply. She also provided various informational hand-outs. 

3. Officer Jim Ables from the West Linn Police Department gave an overview of local 

criminal activity.  He also heard from residents of Hall St., regarding concerns about 

teenagers loitering and smoking in the park close to their houses.  Potential solutions 

were discussed that included new signage and having a police car parked in the area to 

discourage these activities.   

4. Piseth Pich, the Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue community relations officer, also gave a 

presentation regarding the fire department and their local responsibilities. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM. 

 

 




